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Parents’ Letter P1.-2324-326
11% April, 2024
Dear Parents,

Summer Uniform Transition for Students

Regarding the matter of students changing to summer uniforms, kindly take note of the following,

1. Starting from April 15, 2024 (Monday), students may wear their neat and tidy summer
uniforms to school. The transitional period for changing the uniform will be from April 15
to April 19.

2. Starting from April 22, 2024 (Monday), students must wear their neat
summer uniforms to school for classes. For information on uniform styles

O

and regulations, please refer to the school's webpage "Wong Chung
Campus Life Regulations: Wong Chung Ideal Image of Students"

( https://reurl.cc/4Q64N; ).

(Ideal Image of Students)

3. If students need to order school uniforms, they can directly contact Wa Fung Uniform
Company (ZEJE/\F]) at 2749 9932.

Parents are kindly requested to take note of this and ensure that your child comply with the relevant

regulations. For enquiries, please feel free to contact the class teachers at 2382 0002.

Best Wishes,

CHUI Sze-Ming
Principal

Lok Sin Tong Wong Chung Ming Secondary School



